
A Night in Greece     
Oct. 11, 2025​ ​ ​ ​ ​  
Event Details 
Crescenta Valley HS 
7:00 PM - 10:00PM 
 
Ticket Information: 
On sale Sept. 24 - Oct. 7 
$50 with an ASB Falcon Pass, $60 without 
Tickets may be sold at the door - GoFan Only - no cash. 
 
Guest Passes and Behavior Agreements are available in the AP office and in the ASB room 
1102. Guest Passes must be submitted to the AP Office no later than Monday, Oct. 6, or they 
may not be approved. 
 

●​ CV ASB does not distribute physical tickets for events, so please bring your GUSD ID card, or be able to 
access it on your phone. It will be scanned for entry. 

●​ All students and guests should plan to arrive prior to 8:30pm, or they may be denied entry. Students and 
guests are not permitted to exit the event prior to 9:00pm without parent contact. We do not allow re-entry 
upon departure, even to visit a vehicle. 

●​ Appetizers and snacks will be provided. Students will have access to a photo booth, caricature artist and 
other free activities, time permitting. 

●​ All students and guests will submit to a light pat-down and purse check upon arrival. The following items 
will be confiscated: 

Alcohol/Flasks​ ​ ​ Glow In the Dark items​ ​ Sharp Objects 
All tobacco products​ ​ Lighters/Matches​ ​ ​ Water Bottles 
All illegal substances​ ​ Markers​ ​ ​ ​ Wallet Chains 
Canes & Zoot Chains​ ​ Pens and Pencils​​ ​ Weapons 
Gum/Mints​ ​ ​ Eye Drops (test or toss)​ ​ Mouthwash 
Glass Bottles​ ​ ​ Perfume/Body Spray​ ​ Nail Polish 
Containers with a screw-on cap or lid including perfume, lip gloss, eyeliner, lip liner, lipstick, cologne 
bottles 

 
●​ Homecoming is a school-sponsored activity and all school rules and regulations will be in effect. Students 

and their guests are expected to behave appropriately on the dance floor.  Any students or guests who 
engage in dangerous, lewd, or inappropriate behavior on the dance floor may be removed from the dance 
floor.  

 
●​ Parents and guardians are advised that the dance will end at 10:00pm. Crescenta Valley High School 

encourages parents to be actively involved in promoting safe and timely transportation at the end of the 
evening. Please plan to pick students up before 10:15pm.  
 

●​  Homecoming will have a semi-formal dress code. Students may wear dresses, a suit or a shirt and tie, 
and are not expected to wear “prom” dresses or tuxedos. 
 

We are looking forward to a fun and festive event for all Crescenta Valley attendees and their guests. If you have 
questions not answered here, please contact Mrs. Laura Beers, CV ASB Director lbeers-dannerth@gusd.net . 

mailto:lbeers-dannerth@gusd.net

